
 
 
 
 

Central Pittsburgh Regional Lodge 

Greenfield/Carrick/Southside-Pittsburgh 
 
 
Dear Friends of Gene Tarabek, 
  
 The Gene Tarabek Memorial Golf Tournament will be held at Seven Oaks Country Club in 
Beaver, PA on Monday, July 25, 2022. Dinner and awards will follow the tournament’s 
conclusion. All GCU members and their guests are invited to participate. 
     We are asking for your support by being a Hole Sponsor. Sponsorship is available for 
$25.00. The sponsor's name will be displayed on the tee of the hole(s) of their choice (available 
on a first come basis). If you wish to sponsor a hole or holes, please complete the bottom 
portion of this letter and return it to my attention no later than Monday, July 18, 2022. 
 
      Also, enclosed is an application for the golf tournament, in case any of your members would 
like to participate. The application form is also available on line. 
 
     Thank you for your support. 
 

Fraternally yours,    
                

  
John F. Miller 
Tournament Director &  
CPRL Athletic Director 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
      Please complete the following and send your check made out to GCU LODGE 601 to: 
 
          John Miller, Tournament Director  
          4617 Woodhill Drive 
          Munhall, PA  15120 
          412-576-4328 or email j.miller121253@gmail.com 

 
Sponsor's Name: _____________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________ 

                ___________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________________________ 

Contact Person: ______________________________________ 

Hole # you wish to Sponsor: ____________________________ 


